Center for Teaching and Learning

Mini-Grant Application
Applications must be no more than two pages of text and three pages of supporting material (i.e. surveys, rubrics, etc.). Please answer the following questions and return to Dr. Christy Wenger at the Center for Teaching and Learning (Scarborough Library 152) or cwenger@shepherd.edu. Please type the application.
1) Name and department or office of principle investigator.

2) Name(s) and department(s) or office(s) of cooperating Shepherd faculty.

3a) Description of proposed activity and how it will advance the unit's student learning goals.

3b) How will you assess the proposed activity (i.e. How will you know if the activity is meeting your proposed learning goals?)

4) Total dollar amount requested and breakdown of use for given dollar amount.  Please note:  No more than 15% of total requested dollar amount will be allotted for snack/food items (as per Assessment Task Force meeting 9/14/15).
Additional Information

Special instructions ONLY for those applying for money to accomplish a major revision of a course or program. The proposal must clearly represent major course/program revisions that could not be accomplished in the normal course of operations. Course and program revision proposals must be based on assessment data and include a plan for assessing the effectiveness of the changes. Therefore, a proposal to revise a course/program should include all of the information listed above PLUS: 

a) Summary of existing data providing rationale for proposal. (Why does the course/program need a major revision?)

b) Detailed description of how you intend to spend the grant money.

c) Planned assessment strategy after revision. (How will you know if the revised course/program is meeting your student learning goals?)

PAGE  
2

